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Media Release January 4th, 2017  
 

 MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF HULU TERENGGANU 

REVENUE SERVICE CENTRE 

Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM) would like to inform that the Hulu 

Terengganu Revenue Service Centre in Terengganu was hit by floods today. Thus, the 

centre has been temporarily closed beginning today, January 4th, 2017 until the 

situation returns to normal following advice from the authorities. 

Customers who wish to enquire on tax matters are advised to use our electronic 

services via www.hasil.gov.my  or visit the nearest offices. 
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